
 

MESSAGE FROM THE PRINCIPAL 

Dear parents and carers 

 What an amazing week we’ve had at WPA. Monday, Tuesday and Thursday evening we held our 
annual show, Beauty and the Beast. And what a show it was! I had the privilege to watch 
Tuesday night’s performance and I was blown away by the commitment, attitude and sheer 
talent of our students. I told the audience that I was deeply proud of the students for what 
they’d accomplished, and I stand by that today. There were so many stand out performances 
from across all year groups, it was truly a special few days, and seeing the bleary-eyed 
performers coming into school this morning it’s certainly been a tiring, but rewarding one. I 
would like to thank all the staff who have given up so much of their own time in order to get the 
show up to such a fabulous standard. A special thanks must go to Mrs Towers and Mr Oakland 
for their fabulous work in preparing for this show. Well done to all those involved. 

Year 9 Options evening is taking place on Thursday next week, 1st February. Mrs Gerald has sent 
information out to all Year 9 Parents about the event. This is the start of the options process and 
for the first-time our Year 9s can choose their own curriculum or pathway for the first time in 
their lives. We very much look forward to supporting and advising them as they begin to make 
choices and consider their futures for the world of work or further education.   

Finally, i would like to end on a couple of positives. Firstly, we have seen a real reduction in 

negative behaviour points across the academy, in addition to a massive surge in achievement 

points. I’m obviously delighted about this and look forward to bringing you more information 

about the Welland Park Rewards. Secondly, I am excited to say that due to Mr Tower’s great 

work, we now have 30 children regularly attending swimming lessons funded by the Opening 

Schools Facilities Fund, through Leicestershire and Rutland Sport. The focus of this initiative is to 

enable those students who have poor water confidence or cannot swim the opportunity to 

learn. I am sure you will understand, learning such life skills is an important part of any child’s 

education. In the last two weeks, four children who could not swim have now begun to swim 

unaided. Well done to all those involved, brilliant perseverance shown.   

 

Pete Leatherland—Principal    
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MOVIE NIGHTS 

Tickets are selling really well for our very first Movie Night on 2nd February.  We will be showing the new 
Hunger Games film—The Ballad of Songbirds and Snakes. 

This is open to students, staff, parents, family and friends so do please share the details.  Tickets are available 
from the front office at an introductory price of £3.50.  We will also have a number available on the night itself. 

We are planning on showing a rom com on 13th February to celebrate Valentines Day.  Details of this will be 
released nearer the time. 

Nicki Burgess— Prom/PTA Chair 
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FUNDRAISING—PROM 2024 

Due to student demand we are 

continuing with the Hot 

Chocolate Break Bar until 

February half term. 

 

Thank you to everyone who 

supports our fundraising .  Prom 

2024 will be here before we 

know it. 

Nicki Burgess—Prom Chair 
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RAISING FUNDS FOR COSTA RICA 

Join us in the Welland Park Academy dining hall on Wednesday 7th February 6.30 - 8.30pm for our adult only quiz and bingo night! 
Doors open at 6.30pm with the first round of questions starting at 6.45pm. Each team can have no more than 6 players and have 
an entry fee of £10 per team (cash payment upon entry). There are a variety of prizes up for grabs (including cash prizes). There 
will also be a raffle and hot/cold drinks available on the night. Please note this event is cash only.   

To register your team's place in the quiz, please email grayc@wellandparkacademy.com stating your team name and the number 
of people in your team.  

We look forward to seeing you there!  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PLEASE REMEMBER TO TOP UP YOUR CHILD’S LUNCH ACCOUNT.  THIS CAN BE DONE BY 

EITHER LOGGING INTO PARENTPAY OR SENDING CASH IN WITH YOUR CHILD WHICH CAN BE 

PUT INTO THE REVALUER. 
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FUNDRAISING RAFFLE FOR PE 

The PE department are running a raffle  to raise funds to put towards student kit for the Netherlands Sports 
Tour in April 2024.  Tickets are £5 each and will be on sale between 15th January and 15th February and can be 

purchased from the front office.   

The prizes are either a signed replica Lewis Hamilton helmet in an LED lit display case from the 2017 season or a 
signed England rugby shirt from the 2019-20 season. 
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EXTRA CURRICULAR SPORTS FIXTURES 

 

EXTRA CURICULAR TIMETABLE 
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